
 

 

 
 

BOSS CONCERT ATTIRE FITTING DATE AND COSTS 

Dear Concert Band & Orchestra Parent, 

Concert Season will be here before we know it!  For all who choose to wear Concert Attire Tuxedos, Friar Tux will be 
on campus to measure your student on Wednesday, September 11th.  It is very important for your student to be 
measured on this day so that we can make sure the items are ready well before their first performance date.  All items 
purchased will be used for the continuing years in the band and are yours to keep.  Please review the items below so 
you know what your student will need.  When the orders are ready, they will be delivered directly to the school and 
distributed to your student. 
 

New Concert Band Ensembles & Orchestra students need: 

Package A (Tuxedo): $90.00 

Package includes (black) unisex tuxedo pants (adjustable waist), wing tip tux shirt, black bow tie & cummerbund 
 

*Festival Winds & Advanced Orchestra will also need:  Tuxedo Coat: $70.00 
 

*Replacement Attire Sold Separately:  Pants: $43.00  Shirt: $20.00 
 

OR 

Package B (Concert Dress): $90.00 

Package includes a black DeMoulin full-length Concert Attire dress – true to size, hemming on your own will be 
required, if needed (please complete and return dress order form to band room or by scanning copy to Raelen 
Wong at shsbossuniforms@gmail.com by September 11, 2024). 
 

Payment can be made by check (made out to SHS BOSS Band Boosters) with student name and Package selection 
in the memo, Zelle (shsbosspresident@gmail.com) be sure to include student name and Package selection, or cash. 
Have your student enclose the payment in a sealed envelope to the band room with the following listed on the front 
of the envelope:  student name, amount enclosed & the words PACKAGE A: TUXEDO or PACKAGE B: DRESS or 
DESCRIPTION OF SEPARATE ITEM (I.E. TUXEDO COAT, PANTS, SHIRT). 
 

If unable to make the tuxedo fittings at school on September 11th, you will need to go to Friar Tux in Riverside on your 
own time to get fitted before October 6, 2024.  You will not need to pay at this fitting – you can submit payment to 
the BOSS Band Boosters as noted above. Attire will be delivered to school for distribution.   

ALL PAYMENTS FOR CONCERT ATTIRE MUST BE RECEIVED BY OCTOBER 31, 2024. 

For additional information or questions regarding concert attire, please contact Raelen Wong, Chairperson of Uniforms, 
at shsbossuniforms@gmail.com. 


